Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 1:15 PM

To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Cc: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Subject: Point-of-Use and Point-of-Entry Treatment: Notice of Public Availability of Changes to Proposed Regulations
Attachments: 15day_notice_pou_poe_with regs_011818.pdf

Bcc: ‘chuot@bakersfieldcity.us'; ‘cindy.ziernicki@helixwater.org’; ‘eso@sfwater.org’

This email is being forwarded to you because you have shown interest in the proposed Point-of-Use (POU) and Point-of-Entry
(POE) Treatment — Permanent Regulations.

In response to comments received, State Water Board staff have proposed revisions to the text of the permanent regulations
and extended the comment period to February 2, 2018 at 12 noon. Attached is a 15-day Notice of Public Availability of Changes
to Proposed Regulations regarding Point-of-Use/Point-of-Entry Treatment.

Additional information on the proposed regulations can be found at:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drinking water/certlic/drinkingwater/regulations/

If you have any questions regarding this email, please respond by e-mail to: DDWRegUnit@waterboards.ca.gov

Thank you.



